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Reviewed By: 
City Attorney City Manager 

GE 
Finance Director 

JH JF 

Meeting Date: March 8, 2022 
 
Subject: To advise the Council and the public of the Police Facility Subcommittee’s 

work to date. 
 
Prepared by:  Gabriel Engeland, City Manager 
 
Attachment(s):   
None 

Initiated by: 
City Council  
 
Previous Council Consideration: 
February 22, 2022 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
If approved, up to $200,000 will be allocated from the City’s General Fund, and a budget 
adjustment of $200,000 will be included in the current Fiscal Year budget.  
 
The $200,000 would be used to engage with a Municipal Advisor (final fee is contingent on 
successful ballot measure), Bond Counsel (final fee is contingent on successful ballot measure), 
Ballot Measure Consultant, and a Polling Company. 
 
Environmental Review: 
N/A 
 
Policy Question(s) for Council Consideration: 
Does the City Council agree that a special tax for the construction of a new police station or a 
general tax for the construction of a new police station, repairs to both fire stations, improvements  
and repairs to various city parks, and enhancements or additions to the library, in addition to  
maintenance, repair, renewal, or replacement of other city facilities is warranted?   
 
If the answer to this policy question is yes, then: 

• Does the City Council wish to proceed with a revenue measure for a police station only or 
for multiple City Facilities? 

• Does the City Council wish to move forward with a revenue measure this election or at a 
future election? 

• What type of revenue measure(s) would the City Council like to consider? 
• What other types of provisions would Council like to include in a revenue measure? 
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Summary: 
The City Council considered the report from the Police Facility Subcommittee at the February 22, 
2022 study session.  The City Council provided direction, however, prior to the direction being 
implemented Staff will need additional policy questions answered. 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
Staff recommends the City Council discuss and provide direction. 
 


